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November 13, 1935

Chancellor A. B. Morgan 
McGill University 
Montreal, Canada.

Dear Chancellor Morgan:

I have just read of your election to the office 
of Chancellor of McGill University, and I am 
writing not only to wish you "success in your 
administration, but also to call vôur attention 
to the Journal of TTVver Fducat/ on, a nublica­
tion that should be of considerable assistance 
to you in your work.

The enclosed brochure describes our publication. 
I hope that I may look forward to your subscrip­
tion in the near future.

VEC:FL

Fai thfj^Wly yours

W. H
Assistant Edit


